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Ca r Club
Begins
The new car club 

which has been started 
has approximately fif
teen members so far,
*+ of which are girls. 
This club has been 
organized to teach 
those who want to 
learn all about how a 
car runs, tools used 
in overhauling cars 
and several other
things as they go 
along. The club -has 
discussed several
activities such as 
building a stock car 
and even running one 
in competition* They 
talked of building a 
drag strip where they 
could race their cars 
if they wanted to and 
be off the highways 
-and roads' where they 
wouldn't be bothering 
anyone. • '

If you like cars and 
would like to learn 
more about them, this 
.Is a club you should 
be interested in. If 
you ever took it- to 
mind you would like to 
join such a club, drop 

• down to Ken Hibbe-rt-'-s 
Service Station some 
Thursday -night around 
7 , that's when they 
have their meetings.

B.order. 4-H 
. M e e t s .............The Boy's' Border h-H'~ 
Club of Tobacco Valley 
met at the home of ' 

& Ronald Williams on 
April 8.
. "Billy JoBnson, Don
ald. Lund e eh , arid Fritz 
Lamey were"" apointed 
to supply the'recreat
ion for the"" Dist
rict Conference held." 
in Libby on Oct. 21 
and 22. Bob and George 
Johnson were elected 
delegates for the Cou-

j Volley Machine 
And 5 u ppl y

Welding
Steel Building 
Auto and Machine 
Wobk._____

ncil Representatives 
for Lincoln County 
*+-H.

Refreshments of ice 
cream and cookies were 
served.

Carol Davis 
Has Party
Carol Davis enter

tained a number of her 
friends at her home on 
April 13.

Those who attended 
the party were Anita 
Stevenb, Fay Quirk, 
Michele Frost, Judy 
Frost, Ann Held, Jan- 
iel Yoppe, Margaret 
Stephenson, Christine 
Roose, Delores. Brown, 
Peggy St. ■t'eter, Shar
on Kinney, Bill Pluid, 
Bobby Johnson, Stanley 

“Frost, Morris Leib, 
Stephen Janowitz, Bill 
Bohag, Bobby • Clark, 
Charles Anderson, Dex
ter Schermerhorn, Ted 
Clark, Cody Stark, 
Fred Pitman, Roy Stev
ens and Carol Davis.

The group went on a 
treasure hunt, played 
games, danced and wat
ched TV.

Refreshments off pop 
sandwiches and potato 
salad were served.
Carol Graves 
Is Honored
A surprise birthday 

party was given in 
honor of Carol Graves, 
LCHS freshman, at the 
'home of Christie' Le- 
narz, Saturday even
ing, April 13.

Those helping her
celebrate her fif
teenth birthday were 
Judy Schermerhorn, 
Shirley Grob, Carol 
Heibein,’Christie Le--

narz, Carol Brodrick, 
Carol Graves, Bob 
Burk, Jack Stejn, Jack 
Graves, Jack Workman, 
David and Dale Patrick 
and Roger Hall.

The evening was 
spent playing games. 
Later, a lunch of 
cake, ice cream and 
cocoa was served. The 
group then attended 
the dance at the 
Grange Hall.

-.W

A”'. Ambrose 
Has Guests
Mr. and Mrs. Gunwald 

Nesbo of Shelby were 
guests of MrS. Anne 
Ambrose and Mrs. £ 
Cleary last week.after 
a vacation trip
through Arizona, Utah, 
California, Oregon, 
and Washington. While 
in Washington they at
tended a - convention 
and banquet of ‘ Nor
wegians at the Monte 
Cristo Hotel in Ev
erett, At Seattle 
they enjoyed clam 
chowder at ' Ivar's 
famous waterfront
restaurant.

Mrs. Nesbo ahd Mrs. 
Ambrose are sisters 
ahd the’ daughters' of 
Mrs. Cleary."

Mrs. Lloyd West, 
David and Neil West, 
Gl.enna Erickson, Mary 
Frost and Myrna Ala- 
vana motored to- •ualis- 
pell, Saturday, April 
1 3 , on business.

I,. G . Les-trud, of 
Missoula, visited at 

Lestnud, home 
over the 
of April 13

the I. 'C. 
in Trego 
weekend 
-and Lh.—
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